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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I trust that you have all had a good week. 

Year 2 have been visiting the Black Country 

Museum as part of their topic and they came back 

full of excitement with the highlight being the Tilted 

House- I look forward to hearing more! The children 

were beautifully behaved and polite with the staff 

at the museum complimenting the teachers on the 

childrens conduct- well done all of the year 2 pupils 

and teachers. 

Also this week, you will be aware that we have 

launched a 'Clean up Our Street' campaign with 

some of our Eco and School Councillors as I have 

been becoming  increasingly appalled by the state 

of Parkfield Road due to the litter and rubbish that 

you, your children and staff have to witness on the 

way to school. It really is unacceptable and I have 

contacted many different departments about this 

and getting it cleaned up. However, we ALL need 

to work together to ensure that the community is 

clean and safe for everyone. If you could make 

everyone aware of the importance of a clean, safe 

and healthy community, the school would really 

appreciate it. 

Lastly, I mentioned last week about lost property. 

There is still a vast amount of clothing, including 

some lovely coats, gloves and hats, that have not 

been claimed. Please check with your child to see if 

they have lost anything. If you do find any clothing 

around the school grounds, please kindly put it in 

the correct box in the lost property area to help 

others find it. 

Have a great weekend. 

James Wright 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Tennis Competition 
Year 4 competed against 20 other schools 

 at the Billesley Tennis Centre,  
both our green and yellow teams managed to finish 2nd! 

 Well done to everyone that participated! 
Congratulations to Antonia for the Respect badge and Star Player 

Nusaybah for a great overhand serve. 

 
 

Pupil Leadership Team 
Our pupil leadership team is now complete! The 

school council listened to all the fantastic 

speeches given by candidates for the Head of 

Year and House Captain posts. It was extremely 

tough with so many fantastic speeches given! The 

team will be announced later this week. 

 Well done to everyone! Also, a massive thank you 

to our school council! 

Walk to school - WOW badge competition! Miss 

Parveen is delighted to announce that the 

annual WOW Badge Design Competition is now 

open for entries! There will be 11 winners: 

Wouldn’t it be lovely if at least one of those 

winners came from Parkfield? 

This year’s WOW theme is: 

 WONDERS OF THE WORLD 

Every year, the WOW badges are designed by 

primary school pupils from around the UK.  11 

winning designs will be selected to become the 

monthly WOW badges each year.  

What can my school win? 

Winning WOW schools receive a goody bag 

of WOW resources up to the value of £100.  And 

lots of great publicity! 

Please return all your amazing designs to 

Miss Parveen. 

 

 
Dates for your diary 

Mon 3rd February 

5B Reading Inspire Workshop @9.00am 

4O Reading Inspire Workshop @9.00am 

3C Birmingham City Centre Visit 

Tues 4th February 

5NB Reading Inspire Workshop @9.00am 

4KM Reading Inspire Workshop @9.00am 

3R Birmingham City Centre Visit 

Morning Nursery Phonics Workshop @10.30am 

Afternoon Nursery Phonics Workshop @2.15pm 

Wed 5th February 

5J Reading Inspire Workshop @9.00am 

4M Reading Inspire Workshop @9.00am 

3D Birmingham City Centre Visit 

Thurs 6th February 

5W Reading Inspire Workshop @9.00am 



   

 
    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  


